

  

									             5 July 2023



Subject: Minimum Order Quantity (MOQ) for product Voltage Relay MX160/180

Dear Dealers,

We hope this letter finds you well. As a valued partner, we wish to inform you that effective from 10th July 2023, there will be a minimum order quantity (MOQ) of 50 pieces per order for our Voltage Relay model MX160 and model MX180 and the prices remain unchanged.

We highly recommend that you advise your customers to change to model MX200 as replacement because it does not have such MOQ restriction. MX200 has all the functionality of MX160 or MX180.

We apology that we must take such inevitable decision to maintain our selling price as before. Should you have further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your corporation.




Yours Sincerely,


_________________________
YIM YUEN WAH
Managing Director
Mikro Sdn Bhd
